
From: Michael Davis
To: Stanley Springerley
Subject: FW: Project Number AE-2016-025: Reviewed Item Requires Attention
Date: Tuesday, October 31, 2017 9:19:07 AM

So the city has approved the admin exception for the parking.  I will bring by three signed copies of
the agreement this afternoon. 
 
Thanks,
 
Michael
 

From: Art Rodriguez [mailto:art@georgetownpalace.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, October 31, 2017 7:56 AM
To: Michael Davis <michael_davis1@verizon.net>
Subject: Fwd: Project Number AE-2016-025: Reviewed Item Requires Attention
 
 

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: no-reply@mygovernmentonline.org
Date: October 30, 2017 at 3:11:55 PM CDT
To: art@georgetownpalace.com
Subject: Project Number AE-2016-025: Reviewed Item Requires Attention

Notification from MyPermitNow.org

To see the details of this message, log on to the customer portal at MyPermitNow.org

Completed Requirement

City of Georgetown Permitting has completed a Action Letter Sent to Applicant requirement for Permit
AE-2016-025 at Palace Theater, Smith Performance Center, 206 W. 2nd Rock Street Georgetown TX
78626 on 10/30/2017 3:11:51 PM.

 

The following comments were provided at the time the requirement was completed:
Good afternoon, The City of Georgetown has reviewed and approved an Administrative Exception for
an Alternative Parking Plan (AE-2016-025 ) for the Palace Theater-Smith Performance Center. If you
have any questions or concerns, please let me know. Sincerely, Nat Waggoner 512.930.3584
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